
I believe parents, not government should decide what vaccines their children get.  Vaccines have not 
been tested. I have gotten I'll from  the flu shot whenever I have go tten one.  I am sure that does not 
happen to everyone.  Our rights are being taken away from us.  Babies and children are being given so 
many more shots than before.   What's the deal with that?  Big Pharma needs to make their 
money.  Please vote against HB 3063.    Sincerely     Mary Buckingham  


